DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND SOCIAL SECURITY
Richmond House, 79 Whitehall, London SW1A 2NS
Telephone 01-210 3000

From the Secretary of State for Social Services

SECRET

Paul Gray Esqg
Private Secretary
10 Downing Street
LONDON

SW1A \P June 1988

J

Y,

NHS REVIEW

I attach a copy of my Secretary of State's Paper on 'A Mixed

Economy of Care' for discussion at the NHS Review meeting on
Tuesday 7 June.

I am copying this letter and the attachment to the Private
Secretaries to the Chancellor and the Chief Secretary and to the
Minister for Health, to Sir Roy Griffiths and to Professor
Griffiths and Mr O'Sullivan in the No 10 Policy Unit.

GEOFFREY PODGER
Private Secretary







